Rafi Miah

From: Nina Glass

Sent: 05 February 2022 14:55

To: Planning Planning

Subject: objection: application number 2021/3225/P

Dear Camden Planning Department,

| am writing to object to application number 2021/3225/P, in particular, the development which is
called Murphy's Yard Development.

While in principle | can say that | do not object to the planning, | can confirm that | do object to the
actual application.

1. | object to the mass, density and height of the tower blocks. The environs of Hampstead Heath
are important. The reality is that the openness of the Heath is impaired by the size and mass and
density and height of the development's tower blocks.

2. | object to the lack of green public spaces which impacts greatly those who are in the area
which abuts the new proposed development and, also those who are in the development.

3. The size and scale and mass and density and height of these buildings effects and impedes
clear access to the Heath.

4. The Size and scale and mass and density and height of these buildings does not sit in keeping
with commitments to biodiversity and the ecosystem and that is markedly disappointing given the
talk about it.

| hope you will see to objecting /declining this proposal for the Murphy Yard Development.

Thank you.

Nina




